
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Date: July 7, 2017 
 
 Project: Ketchikan Shipyard Transfer Carts 
 
 Solicitation No.: 18002 
 
 
 Notice to Bidders   
 
 
TO ALL PLANHOLDERS: 
 
Enclosed is an informational Notice to Bidders – no acknowledgement is required. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Rich Wooten, CDT, CPSM 
 Contracting Officer 



NOTICE TO BIDDERS   Page Number 
1 

 
 No. of Pages 

1 
  Date Issued: July 7, 2017 

 Issuing Office 
Rich Wooten, CDT, CPSM  
Alaska Industrial Development Export Authority 
813 W Northern Lights Blvd  Anchorage, AK 99503 

  Phone: (907) 771-3019  Fax: (907) 771-3044 

  Previous Addenda Issued     
 
Addendum One, June 30, 2017 

Project: Ketchikan Shipyard Transfer Carts 
Solicitation No.: 18002 

Date and Hour Quotes Due:  July 10, 2017 at 2:00 
p.m., prevailing Anchorage time. 

 
This is an informational Notice to Bidders, not an addendum; therefore no acknowledgement is required. 

 
GENERAL – QUESTIONS & 

ANSWERS 
 

1. Q:  I would expect to see some top flange distortion from the 5/16” continuous fillet welds at the beam 
web plate. The intermediate stiffer plates will help to eliminate this in their close proximity but is there a 
tolerance requirement for flatness as I don’t see a reference toward this on the drawings or in the spec. 
Do you agree? 

 
A: We agree that some distortion form the 5/16 continuous weldment on the top flange is expected but 
should be controlled to maintain a tolerance of +or – 1/32” 

 
 

2. Q: What is the schedule for issuing a notice to proceed or ARO after bid opening date? 
 

A:  We hope to have an NTP issued 10-15 days after the bid opening. It all depends on when we receive 
the insurance and bonds. 

 
END OF NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
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